
Meeting Notes 4th Of November 2021 
IN ATTENDANCE : Lucy Egan, Rob Hanton, Maria Vrabete, Jack Bermingham, Cillian Crowley, 

Eoghan Begley, Lee Maguire, Ganga Gill, Mr Keane Ms Glendon Garry Mr Cunningham 

 

General Queries 

• Members of the student council are to meet with their class reps to get 

their suggestions for what the student council can do to help the students 

in the school. 

• Cillian presented notes to the council that he took during the Comhairle na 

n’Óg online meeting. 

• Parent-Teacher meetings were discussed and there is a need for 

information from the Department of Education about how the school 

should go about holding Parent-Teacher meetings. 

• The need for more slots for the use of the school gym for students was 

discussed. Rob and Lucy are going to talk to Mr Aherne about this. 

• New jerseys for school sports teams are being invested in. As well as a 

online store for students to buy school gear. 

• The re-installment of the marquee walls was discussed. All the walls have to 

go up or none at all. We are unable to put some up and leave some down. 

• The idea of a student council newsletter was discussed and will be worked 

out, with the aim of having a paragraph for each year group with 

information specific to them. 

• ISSU student cards were discussed and that they should be promoted more. 

A board might be set up to this as well to give information about 

apprenticeships for those who are interested. 

______________________________________________________ 

Year Group Info 

• There has been the request for a 1st year soccer team to be set up. A list of 

names of students interested in joining the soccer team should be made 

and brought to Mr Corry. 


